
From: Linton, Ron
To: Tsosie, Bernadette
Cc: Kautsky, Mark; Kerl, Paul; Kuhlman, Alison (CONTR); Orlando, Dominick
Subject: RE: RE: DOE response to Docker 040-08902
Date: Wednesday, December 09, 2020 8:27:00 AM
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Bernadette:
The extension request is acceptable.  Please provide a response to the NRC’s April 3,
2020, letter and review, “U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff Review of U.S.
Department of Energy’s 2017 Uranium Plumes in the San Andres-Glorieta and Alluvial
Aquifers at the Bluewater, New Mexico, Disposal Site, Docker 040-08902,” by March 2,
2021.
Sincerely,
 
Ron C. Linton, Project Manager
U.S. NRC
phone 301-415-7777
ron.linton@nrc.gov
 
From: Tsosie, Bernadette <Bernadette.Tsosie@lm.doe.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2020 7:06 PM
To: Linton, Ron <Ron.Linton@nrc.gov>
Cc: Kautsky, Mark <Mark.Kautsky@lm.doe.gov>; Kerl, Paul <paul.kerl@lm.doe.gov>; Kuhlman, Alison
(CONTR) <Alison.Kuhlman@lm.doe.gov>; Orlando, Dominick <Dominick.Orlando@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: DOE response to Docker 040-08902
 
Hi Ron,
 
DOE is requesting an extension from the December 30, response date below.  DOE and NRC
attorneys are in discussion and will need additional time.  As such DOE requests another 60 days to
provide a response.
 
Please let us know if this is agreeable to the NRC.
 
Thank you,
Bernadette
 
 

From: Tsosie, Bernadette 
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 4:55 PM
To: Linton, Ron (Ron.Linton@nrc.gov) <Ron.Linton@nrc.gov>
Cc: Kautsky, Mark <Mark.Kautsky@lm.doe.gov>; Kerl, Paul <paul.kerl@lm.doe.gov>; Kuhlman, Alison
(CONTR) <Alison.Kuhlman@lm.doe.gov>; Orlando, Nick (Dominick.Orlando@nrc.gov)
<Dominick.Orlando@nrc.gov>
Subject: DOE response to Docker 040-08902
 



Hi Ron,
 
I am writing in response to NRC’s letter dated April 3, 2010, subject: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Staff Review of U.S. Department of Energy’s 2017 Uranium Plumes in the San Andres-
Glorieta and Alluvial Aquifers at the Bluewater, New Mexico, Disposal Site, Docker 040-08902,
requesting DOE’s response by October 1, 2020. DOE is in the process in the writing the response, but
will need additional time. As such DOE requests another 90 days to provide a response. Please let us
know if this is agreeable to the NRC.
 
Thank you,
 
Bernadette Tsosie
Site Manager
US Department of Energy
Office of Legacy Management
2597 Legacy Way
Grand Junction CO  81503
202-617-6055
 
 

         
 
 
 
 


